
 

   

August 29, 2017 

 

Microsurfacing work along US-89 from Eagle Ridge Drive 

to the I-15 connection is complete. 

Current Work 

The US-89 Eagle Ridge to I-15 

construction project is nearly buttoned 

up. With just a few punch list items 

remaining, full project completion is 

expected by early September. 

Approximately four miles of asphalt 

received a micro-surface treatment, 

extending the life of the highway. Many 

street and traffic signs were replaced, 

crosswalks and pavement markings 

were repainted, and pedestrian ramps 

have been upgraded to meet federal 

standards. 

A big thanks to pedestrians, cyclists and motorists for your cooperation as construction crews 

worked to make US-89 safer. 

Traffic Alerts 

Impacts to the following areas are anticipated. 

US-89 Eagle Ridge Drive north to I-15 entrance 

▪ Temporary and intermittent closures of right and left turns, median and driveway access may be in 
place 
▪ Delays and congestion are possible 

What can I expect during construction? 

Project impacts may include: 

▪ Sidewalk closures 
▪ Noise, dust, vibrations 
▪ Some right-hand turn lanes on US-89 may be temporarily closed 
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▪ Some driveways may have access impacted while work takes place 
▪ Minor traffic delays, lane shifts and single lane closures on US-89 

 

Project Overview 

UDOT will be performing asphalt maintenance on a four mile 

corridor on US-89 through Bountiful, West Bountiful, Woods 

Cross and North Salt Lake (from Eagle Ridge Drive to 1000 

North/I-15). The pavement will receive a micro-surface 

treatment, which will extend the life of the asphalt. 

The project will also be upgrading approximately 100 sidewalk 

pedestrian ramps to become compliant with federal Americans 

With Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. 

Work on pedestrian ramps began at the south end of the 

project limits, and crews plan to work their way north. 

Construction work is scheduled for completion by the end of 

August. 

Contact Us:  

For the most current traffic information, visit the UDOT Traffic website, udottraffic.utah.gov, or 

download the UDOT Traffic App for your iOS or Android device. 

UDOT and our Public Involvement Team are here to work with you and keep you informed! For 

questions or concerns please call or email us. For weekly email updates, send an email with 

“updates” in the subject line to: US89BountifulRepave@utah.gov. 

Hotline: 1-800-945-2744  

E-mail: US89BountifulRepave@utah.gov  

Website: udot.utah.gov/go/us89bountifulrepave 
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